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June 12th, 1922.

Oharles . Tanner, Esq., 
1917 Angus Street, 
Hegira, Sask.

Av-'

My dear Tamer : -

I thank you for your letter of 
June 8th with reference to pr. Thornton.

I am vory glad to loam that his 
visit is approoiated and I am wuito sura that 
he is doing good work for the oausa of Dentistry 
and for McGill.

With all good wishes for a 
pleasant and profitable vacation, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


